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CHALLENGE FARM

GOD HAS BLESSED US THROUGH YOU!

Thank you from Challenge Farm!Thank you from Challenge Farm!Thank you from Challenge Farm!Thank you from Challenge Farm!Thank you from Challenge Farm!

“When a small toe is hurting, the whole 
body swoops down to tend to it.” 

~ African Proverb

Continued >

Thank you!Thank you!Thank you!
YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS ARE

 MAKING A DIFFERENCE



Globe International  •  P.O. Box 3040 Pensacola, FL 32516  •  www.globeintl.org

www.challengefarm.org

LOVING AND REHABILITATING THE ABANDONED, ORPHANED, ABUSED, AND STREET CHILDREN OF KENYA.

STEPS OF HOPE

Sylvia’s mom died when she was 9 years old. Just a young 

girl herself, she dropped out of school to take on the 

responsibility of tending to her siblings. She searched the 

local dump for food to help feed the children. An 11-year-

old, 7, 6 and a 5-year old’s stories didn’t end there. God 

has done amazing things in these children’s lives! In 2014, 

this little “family” - Sylvia and her siblings, Tracy, Ezekiel, 

and Faith were rescued and brought to Challenge Farm. 

Tracy is now in Grade 8, Ezekiel is a junior in high school, 

and Faith is a senior. Sylvia graduated from high school 

in 2022. She will soon be completing a 2-year college 

Certi昀椀cate course in Food and Nutrition at RERA Medical 
Training College. She is currently doing an internship at 

Kitale District Hospital and will be taking her 昀椀nal exams 
in July.

Sylvia gives God the glory for guiding her, and for giving 

her strength and success. 

Sylvia wrote: With me here, I have a memory verse which 

always keeps me going in my life and hope it will be of 

encouragement to you as well too…’If you remain in Me 
and My words remain in you, then you will ask for anything 
you wish and you shall have it.’ (John 15:7)”

These children’s lives are being transformed! 

WE THANK GOD FOR ALL OUR SPONSORS AND DONORS! 

WHAT’S NEW AROUND OUR VILLAGE? 

Sylvia and Her Family’s Story…

Academic Trip to Kitale Nature Conservancy Ndura Park

One of local businesses we’ve worked with over the years, 
Khetia Drapers, passed away. Their children donated 
clothes, shoes, and handbags to the Challenge Farm 
children. Thank you!

Send a birthday card to a Challenge Farm child! 
We celebrate all the children’s birthdays each year in 
June or July. Help to make the birthday party special 
this year! Get together with your Sunday School, small 
group, friends, or relatives and make cards for the kids. 
Over 200 cards are needed!

Mailing address: (don’t forget international postage)
Light & Power Centre at Challenge Farm, PO Box 3625 
Kitale Kenya 30200 AFRICA

Psalm 82:3-4a

Give a gift for sponsorship to help the 
children! Visit tinyurl.com/CFarmKids 
or send a check to GLOBE.

TAKE THE 

CHALLENGE
Sylvia


